89th July 1958
General Delivery
Wailuku, Mauil, Hawail

»

Dr H R. Crane

Randall Physics Laboratory
University of Michigan
Ann Arbor, Michigan

Dear Dr. Crane:

About four years ago you made for
me an analysis of some carbon taken out from under
a lava flow called Kamahind near the cinder cone
named Puu Mahoe. Recently I have secured some
more carbon from a different flow about three miles
farther up the flank of the southwest rift of
Haleakala. Please advise whether or not you are
still in the business of providing carbon dates,
and 1f so what the preesent charge is plus some
estimate of the time required and the amount of
material needed.

Very truly yours,
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